The Finnish Saturday School in Cardiff Enrolment form 2020-2021

· Send the completed form with a cheque (payable to the Finnish Saturday School in Cardiff) to the treasurer: Virpi Ylänne, 3 Bryntirion, Rhiwbina, Cardiff CF14 6NQ. 
· Or it can be emailed to Virpi: ylannevt@gmail.com, and you can pay directly to the school's bank account:
The Co-operative Bank, payable to the Finnish Saturday School in Cardiff
Sort code: 08-92-99
Account number: 65541795
The fees can be paid in one or two instalments.

Name of adult/s: __________________________________________      	£_______ 
Names of children, dates of birth: 
_______________________________________________________ 	£_______ 
_______________________________________________________ 	£_______ 
_______________________________________________________ 	£_______ 

Mobile, email: ________________________________________________________
We may have to contact you if there are changes or events. We have a WhatsApp group for parents of pupils, adult learners are informed via email.
□ We also have a WhatsApp group (SK Suunnittelu) for planning events, meetings and other school business, please tick box if you would like to join this group.

Whole year (TBC Zoom sessions Or zoom sessions and normal sessions)
Children 4+ years: £50/£25 (first child/subsequent siblings)
Children under 4 years: £25/£12.50 (first child/subsequent siblings)
We aim to keep the lessons affordable for all which means that only first child pays full price, any consecutive children half price.


Adults £80 (Advanced – Zoom classes, to be followed by normal sessions when possible)
Adults £50 (Beginners – Material and feedback provided by email; normal sessions when possible)



General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) 
As a member of the Finnish Saturday School in Cardiff your personal details will be held on its membership database. This information is held purely for the purpose of informing you of the activities of the school and the Finnish Circle and helping the teachers plan the classes. The school is a non-profit charitable organisation and relies on the help from the Finnish Ministry of Education and Culture. The funding application is submitted in the autumn and we will need to include children's names and dates of birth. Any other details will not be released to persons or organisations outside the school. The personal details will only be kept as long as necessary. GDPR information will be available on our website under Tietosuojaseloste.
□ Please tick to confirm you've read this text.

Permission to use pictures 
The Finnish Saturday School in Cardiff Facebook page and website frequently publish photographs from events and classroom activities for everyone to see. In order for us to include you or your child on the photographs, please read and sign below.
I hereby give the absolute right and permission to publish, copyright and use pictures of me/my child in which I/we may be included in whole or in part, to promote the Finnish Saturday School in Cardiff.
If the person/s photographed is/are under 16, I certify that I am their parent or legal guardian and I give my consent without reservation to the foregoing on their behalf. 


Signature and date: ___________________________________________________
